
 

 

 

 

MINORITY-OWNED AND WOMEN-OWNED BUSINESS 

ENTERPRISE (MBE/WBE) AND SMALL BUSINESS 

COUNCIL COMMITTEE 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

 

The MBE/WBE and Small Business Council Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, April 9, 2013 has 

been cancelled.   
 

For more information on the Council Committee, please contact Laura Moreno at (512) 974-6668. 


